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25th April 75

Sir

I enclose herein a copy

of a letter of the 20th Instant,

addressed to me by Mr. Genderson

of this city respecting the Vacee

gar, Quebec, P.Q., of which

Dr Gauvoeau is the Manager

You will obsens from

Dr. Henderson's letter that the

oaccinc in question is of the ssoy

best quality; and as you have

hitherto been obtaining your

supply from the Uniled States,

it is advisable that you should

now discontinue to do co, as

it

J. W. Powell, Esq.

Ont Supt

Wictoria I.
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